
  

 

Please be advised that power will be restored, and the entrance gates will be 

reactivated on Friday, April 28th. Kindly keep to roadways as much as possible, and 

exercise discretion when driving/parking on the grass as snow remains throughout 

the property and certain areas are still quite soft. Upon resort reopening, tenants will 

have until the end of May to remove belongings from the storage area before in-

season charges retroactively apply. Continued storage arrangements must be made 

through the office. 

 

Ground conditions are being monitored daily and water will be turned on as soon as 

it is safe to do so but refrain from connecting hoses to onsite bibs until then to 

prevent further delays. The shower house along with its fill station are operational for 

tenant use in the interim. Although the associated well was appropriately flushed 

following treatment, water should not be immediately consumed out of an abundance 

of caution. 

 



 

Fees and fully executed lease agreements are due May 1st, so payments and 

completed contracts need to be received by the deadline to avoid restricted access 

and utility disconnection. Finally, if you are able and haven’t already done so, please 

join the Campers@HilahAyersPark Facebook page, as it is a fantastic source of 

information for park-related events, activities and initiatives, but updates will be 

published on the homepage of our website and emailed to members for ongoing 

reference. Bring on the camping season! 
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